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2017 POCI Convention
Posted by OldInjun - 2017/07/16 13:45
_____________________________________

I just returned from the Ft. Worth convention. Don't ever try to tell me that Global Warming is a hoax! 
The convention was good - smaller attendance/swap meet than usual, but, as always, it was great to be
with some Pontiac friends. I got to meet and spend time with my Kiwi friends from New Zealand, Gayle &
Jeff Leask, and Beth & Bob Moore. Those of you who follow the forum will remember that last year this
time I helped Jeff attain his long-held dream of owning a '65 2+2. We found a nice one in North Carolina,
I bought it on Jeff's behalf and towed it to Delaware to await shipping halfway around the world to NZ.
Jeff is busy restoring the car now, and was hunting down parts to stuff in his suitcase for the return from
Texas. 
Other Registry friends there were Willa & Ron Berglund, Rich Cook, Jacob Coufal, "Bonneville" Joe
Evans, Karen & Terry Ford, Michael Murray, Phil Rauch,  Mark Tilson, Jack White, Clint from Canada.
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